Licking Heights Alumni Association Meeting ( 4/19/06
1. Dan called the meeting to order and noted that all officers & directors were present except Jim & Bobbie Lenhart

2. Dan made a motion to waive the reading of the minutes of the last meeting and all present were in favor.

3. Presidents Report ( Dan reported that 9 bricks that were ordered had been received.

4. V. Presidents Report ( Tom reported on the 2006 annual audit of fiscal records and treasurers activity for the period of 1/1/05 to 12/31/05. The audit team (Dan & Tom) met with Bev on 3/14/06 to review all financial records and transactions including bank statements and written checks. Findings revealed that all is in order. Tom stated that the treasury report needs to be registered into the Association’s website for membership and public review. All agreed that Bev has excellent record keeping skills with complete accuracy and thanked her for her endeavors. There was a motion to accept the 2005 Treasury Audit Report and all were in favor. 

5. Treasurers Report ( Bev reported ( No Activity since last report, balance at $1976.89 There was a motion to accept report and all were in favor.
6.  Old Business ( a) Various discussions about the 2006 Banquet – Bev reported that Grand Host East is booked solid now by waiting on the mailed survey, however they will cater the event at the high school commons. It was also mentioned that a listing of all costs for the banquet be listed in the news letter so members can have a better understanding of their cost to attend.  

b) Discussed and review the flyer for Grad Packages, we are waiting the school (Linda Blythe) to supply us with addresses, once received they will be labeled and mailed. Tom stated that he would supply the labels for this mailing.

c) Nomination Committee ( will need to see the results from that meetings minutes.

d) Various discussion about the scholarship fund ( $500.00 is the award

e) Barb suggested that we change the 50/50 drawing to a $100.00 drawing; this would allow more of the proceeds of this fund raiser to go into the scholarship fund. 

f) Barb stated that we need to contact the Licking County Foundation for envelopes for scholarship donations to be used at the banquet.

7. New Business ( We discussed changing the meeting day from the third Tuesday to the fourth Tuesday of the month. Bev made a motion to make this change, seconded by Barb, all in favor and motion carried. Karen is to inform the school of this change and Tom is to inform the Lenharts.

Karen made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Judy, all in favor.      
